
Greeting's Dear Parents 

 

Learning never stops at MKD Public School. 

 

Hope you all are hale and hearty. The world has been put to a hold 

due to the pandemic but learning new skills would give the children a 

sense of control that will help them cope with anxiety and fear. 

As you know, as per Govt. Guidelines,  all the students are promoted 

to the next class. 

 

Congratulations all the children being promoted to the next class. 

 

We wish you all good luck for the new session. 

 

As new session has started, the school are uploading the subject 

lessons, explanation by the teacher and assignment on continuation 

basis. 

Please complete the assignment work in your notebook. 

 

Stay Home Stay Safe. 

 

Thanks and Regards 

MKD Public School 


